
ATH team Hartwell's Heroes 

 

It has become a tradition in our extended family to have a go at the ATH. We look 
forward to its publication each year. 
 

This year our team comprised an age range of 11yrs to late 70s (I am 74 and, 
therefore, not the oldest!). We conform to the global aspect of the ATH in that our 
team members come from England, Wales, USA and Australia. We all enjoyed trying 
to solve your puzzle but, whilst failing to crack the major codes, we were unable to 
locate the treasure site. We think we have the best wrong solution!  
 

Thank you for all the work you put into designing such a mind-bending quiz. We 
older members are now feeling exhausted by our efforts but are happy to have 
extended our general knowledge. 
 

Best wishes 

Geoff 


